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      St. Canice Primary School and Nursery Unit 

      11 Curragh Road 

      Dungiven 

      BT47 4SE                 
 

Principal: Mr Ciarán Loane  

 

2 May 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

A few dates for the weeks ahead. 

• Mid Term Break 

Both the Primary School and Nursery Unit will be CLOSED on Monday, 6th, Tuesday 7th and 
Wednesday 8th May. Both will open again on Thursday 9th May. 

• First Communion Saturday 18th May 
Details of the ceremony will be issued closer to the day. 
 

• Sports Day will be held on Monday 3rd June. 

Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4   Sports Events       9.30a.m. – 11.45a.m. 

Y5, Y6, Y7        Sports Events       1.00p.m. – 2.45p.m. 

 

All adults are welcome to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anna Marie Barry 

Vice-Principal 
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